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It’s almost pool time!!  And the HOA has started its preparation for the summer by continuing the 
repairs to the pool deck and having more tables & chairs replaced around the pool.  

 
If you signed up for the pool either last year or the year before via the new system you DO NOT 

need to sign up again, your passes are still good.  If you are new to the community or didn’t get a 
chance to sign up last year, you can visit grandehoa.com 

to submit your application.   Remember, you must be 
current on your HOA AND TOA or COA fees to access the 

pool.   
 

Once approved your pool passes will be sent to the 
clubhouse for you to pick up the first time you visit the 

pool this summer.  The pool will be open weekends only 
from Memorial Day to June 15th when it will go full time 
until Labor Day.  Please keep an eye out as we get closer 
to opening day for information about the pool and hours. 

COMMUNITY WEBSITE!! 
Looking to see if the pool is open, updates 
on meetings, links for resale info, then visit 
the Grande’s website to find out this and 

all the fun stuff going on in the 
community. 

www.grandehoa.com 

 We are excited to announce we are more 
then halfway through the tennis court resurfacing 
project that will include the installation of 2 pickle ball 
courts in addition to the upgrade & repairs of the 
tennis court!  The weather has delayed the project a 
bit, but they are hoping for sunny days to move full 
steam ahead for the community to begin using the 
courts by the end of May. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OPEN 
MEETING 

September 24, 7PM  AT THE CLUBHOUSE 

WANTED:  
VOLUNTEERS 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR A FEW 
RESIDENTS TO HELP KEEP 

THE GRANDE A GREAT PLACE 
TO LIVE.  IN PATICULAR WE 
ARE LOOKING FOR SINGLE 

FAMILY HOME RESIDENTS TO 
HELP UPDATE THE RULES AND 

REGS AS WELL AS 
VOLUNTEERS FROM ANY 

SECTION OF THE COMMUNITY 
WHO WOULD LIKE TO PUT 
TOGETHER AN ACTIVITIES 

COMMITTEE TO PLAN 
COMMUNITY WIDE EVENTS.  

IF INTERESTED, PLEASE 
REACH OUT TO AMANDA AT 

AMANDA@PINOAKMGMT.COM 

GRANDE @ RANCOCAS CREEK 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
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